
The August 17th meeting of the Pacific Northwest Paint Horse Club was brought to order 
at approximately 7 PM at Round Table Pizza in Mt. Vernon. Minutes in the newsletter 
were corrected to read that yearlings and 2 year olds were not allowed to show in 
PERFORMANCE before May 15th, except in hand trail. Treasurer’s report was read. 
 
The show chairman passed around a sample show premium with class changes and 
incentives added for discussion. There were no other committee reports at this time. 
 
The youth scholarship program was discussed along with the use of the PNjPHC youth 
club account that funds it. The club was originally started for all of the youth in Zone One 
and is still operating the permanent number sales as a fundraiser. We would like to open 
the scholarships up to graduating seniors from any Zone One member club. Attending 
members voted in favor of this change and additional votes will be collected on the 
members Facebook group, (proposal was passed).   Applications are available at: 
pnphc.com/information/forms.html 
 
The next meeting will be held September 21st at Alfonzo’s Mexican Restaurant in 
Smokey Point, Arlington. Take Exit 206 and go East. Turn North on Smokey Point Blvd. 
and it is immediately on your left. Dinner at 6 PM and meeting at 7 PM. 


